
 

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

MAYOR’S OFFICE OF LEGAL COUNSEL 
Freedom of Information Act Appeal: 2017-92 

 
June 28, 2017 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  
 
Mr. Vitold Chrzanowski 
 
RE: FOIA Appeal 2017-92 
 
Dear Mr. Chrzanowski: 
 
This letter responds to the administrative appeal you submitted to the Mayor under the District of 
Columbia Freedom of Information Act, D.C. Official Code § 2-537 (“FOIA”), challenging the 
response you received from the Office of the Chief Financial Officer (“OCFO”) with respect to a 
FOIA request you sent to the OCFO. 
 
After you filed your appeal, the OCFO publicly released information that relates to the substance 
of your appeal. As a result, this Office contacted you to inquire whether you wish to proceed, and 
you responded by withdrawing your appeal.  
 
We acknowledge that your appeal has been withdrawn and will not be issuing a substantive 
decision in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mayor’s Office of Legal Counsel 
 
cc: Tracye Y. Peters, OCFO (via email) 


